Cover: Servant Leadership Award winner Leslie Crozier with
Bishop Mike Duca at the SMU Catholic Gala last weekend.

FLY WITH FR. ARTHUR

Join bike enthusiast Fr. Arthur at
Flywheel Highland Park on May 7
at 3 PM. Hear Fr Arthur’s own
playlist mix, receive an SMU
Catholic water bottle, with Juice
Bar reception following the ride!
Don’t want to spin? Buy a ticket
for a friend or student! $100 each. Only 22 tickets
left.. For more info, contact Beverly Mendoza or go to
smucatholic.org.

@smucatholic

SACRAMENTS
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

9 AM | Catholic Center

Monday —Friday

RECONCILIATION

30 minutes before Mass, or by appointment

SMU Catholic
will partner
with Mustangs
for Life, SMU’s
Pro-Life
Organization,
to volunteer at
StewPot Dallas
this Saturday,
April 16th at 7

PLANNED GIVING

Ensure SMU Catholic maintains a
strong presence on SMU’s campus
for years to come, and make a
bequest to the ministry. For info
about planned giving, please contact
Beverly Mendoza.

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS
9 AM Mass EM’s and Lectors:

Tricia Salyer
Ellen Rupple
Craig Whipple

Penny Morrow
Allen Rupple

Full schedule available at smucatholic.org

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Julie Young Hal Badt

Huntly Chapman Charlene Collora
Dick Hoesterey Toussaint Family

Fletcher Ward David Quadrini

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director
arthur@smu.edu

Deacon Jake Schroepfer, Associate Director
jschroepfer@smu.edu

Celina Basaldu, Campus Minister
cbasaldu@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister
cbarras@smu.edu

Marcellino D’Ambrosio, Music Minister
marcellinod@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph, Episcopal Vicar
mjoseph@cathdal.org

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development
beverlym@smu.edu

Jeanine Bartolo, Administrative Assistant
jbartolo@smu.edu

SMU CATHOLIC GALA RECAP

The 2016 SMU Catholic Gala was fun and a great success! The venue was

Pictured:

Left: Msgr.
Zimmerman gets
ready to demon-
strate his boxing
prowess before

“ bidding on his
auction item begins.

Right: Fr. Arthur
posing on the red
carpet with a few of
our female students.
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CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS

9 AM—10 PM
9 AM—5 PM
4 PM—9PM

Monday—Thursday
Friday
Sunday

spectacular, food superb, the drinks flowed freely, and the auction items
went like never before! Special thanks again to the Gala team, Board of
Trustees, and Director of Development Beverly Mendoza for a wonderful
evening. Miss out on this year's night of fun? Mark your calendars now for

next year’s Gala, April 1, 2016!
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KEEP A SAFE ENVIRONMENT

Please keep young children with you at all times in
Perkins Chapel to ensure a safe community.



